
SUMMER IS FINISHED!    

    

 Everyone did a fantastic job!  Crime was down an average of 51% from 
last year.  Please remain vigilant!  Report suspicious individuals and activity, 
lock your doors and windows, and look out for your neighbors.   These type of 
crimes are driven by opportunity.  DON’T MAKE IT EASY FOR THE THIEVES! 

 

 One of the more prevalent crimes during the fall season is package 
theft.  See the attached flyer for crime prevention tips. 

  

 As a rule of thumb, if a crime or suspicious situation is occurring or has 
just occurred, call 911.  The non-emergency number is for reporting past inci-
dents where an immediate police response is not necessary. 

  

     Emergency = 911  

Non-Emergency = 646-5100 (Please save in your mobile phone.) 

 Please know that I am always available to address your police-related 
issues, hear your concerns or meet with you in person.  Please do not hesitate 
to contact me. The officers of Sector 311 and I are dedicated to reducing crime 
and positively impacting the environment you live and work in.  

  Thank you for your continued support!  

Lieutenant  John A. Garcia 

John.garcia@richmondgov.com 

646-1945 

Third Precinct - Sector 311 
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Our Neighborhoods 

 Carillon               

 Carytown 

 Colonial Place 

 Huguenot 

 Malvern Gardens 

 Mary Munford 

 Monument Ave Park/Willow Lawn 

 Oxford 

 Sauer’s Garden 

 Southampton 

 Stadium 

 Stonewall Court 

 Stony Point 

 Stratford Hills 

 The Museum District 

 Three Chopt/Westhampton 

 Willow Oaks 

 Windsor Farms/Wilton 
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The Richmond Police Department wants to remind residents that crime prevention starts at home. Package thefts from 

doorsteps and front porches during the day time hours when many victims are away from their home.

Here is a list of things you can do to help prevent that:

Choose an alternate destination

Have packages delivered to a family member’s home, your workplace or to a neighbour you trust.

Request a signature upon delivery

But remember: in many cases, the receiver must ask the shipper to make the request.
Encourage your family and your neighbors to pick up delivered packages as soon as possible after they are dropped off on your

doorstep.

Try to track your packages. By doing this, you might even be able to be present at the time of delivery.   Many mail carriers 

allow you to track your shipment online at the following websites:

FedEx: http://www.fedex.com/ca_english/track/ 

UPS: http://www.ups.com/WebTracking/track?loc=en_US&WT.svl=PriNav

USPS: https://tools.usps.com/go/TrackConfirmAction!input.action

DHL: http://www.dhl.com/en/express/tracking.html

Always lock your doors when leaving your home

Be neighborly—take a moment to get to know your neighbors

Report any suspicious activity or persons in your neighborhood to the Richmond Police Department by contacting 911 for 

emergencies or 804-646-5100 for non-emergencies.




